July 6, 1970

Professor Felix Moore
University of Michigan
School of Public Health
Department of Epidemiology
Ann Arbor, Michigan 48106
Dear Felix:

Many thanks fo you and your emissary for the tape. There were some
better sounds there than I recalled.

I assembled the enclosed band (with Woody Allen) for the New Orleans
Jazz Festival. It was a sweet outdoors sound.

Since, we have had Cottrell's Trio here, for a session in the backyard,
and [ played four days, including a wedding with the New Orleans Rascals
of Osaka, Japan.

But once a month is hardly enough!

Thanks much,

Henry Blackburn, M. D.
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